GENERAL MEETING

A RENEWED COMMITMENT TO REFUGE, WELCOME AND HOSPITALITY FOR ALL
Dear brothers and sisters,

there are many reasons to worry about today. Work is hard to find and our human rights are lacking. Many have need of residence permit (permesso di soggiorno) and they cannot have it, others lose it because they lose their jobs. Others come here to escape war and find no welcome and no respect. We are also faced with a worsening of the human condition in the world because of the terrible threat of ISIL/Daech, a criminal and violent force that has nothing to do with Islam. Together, we can make steps forward to make things better. United with us, the Bengali brothers in Sant’Antimo who fought against slavery were able to achieve results. Through their fight, they managed to obtain residence permit (permesso di soggiorno), but above all, they achieved respect for their dignity. Why couldn’t we all do de same, each one of us according to her/his own needs? We must organize ourselves, we must unite and build the Associazione “3 Febbraio”. Against racism, and for the reception of all refugees and immigrants, we invite you to our meeting to be held in

Sant’Antimo (Napoli), Sunday, November 9th 2014, 4 pm inside Caritas building
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